
 
September 19, 2023 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  
Itinerary Change 

 

Dear Valued Guests, 

We pride ourselves on delivering incredible experiences, both aboard our ships and by taking our guests to some of the most 
sought-out destinations around the world, at times situations outside of our control prevent us from delivering the vacation that 
both we and our guests imagined.  

As your safety, and that of our crew, remain our top priority, we share your disappointment that despite our best efforts to maintain 
both the original and modified itinerary due to Hurricane Lee, we were also unable to call on Martha’s Vineyard today due to the 
strong winds and adverse current which made tendering operations unsafe.   

Due to this additional modification and in hopes of welcoming you back on board with us for your next dream vacation, we will be 
increasing the previously communicated 10% discount to a 20% discount in the form of a Future Cruise Credit (FCC) for your next 
voyage with us, on top of the already extended $100 non-refundable onboard credit.  This FCC will be available for use beginning 
October 2, 2023 and may be used by and applied towards any of our published sailings through December 31, 2024.  

SHORE EXCURSIONS 
Shore excursions booked through NCL for Martha’s Vineyard, MA have been automatically canceled, and a full monetary refund of 
the fare paid will be issued to your onboard account; no further action is required. Should you have any questions, feel free to visit 
our Shore Excursion Desk located on deck 5. 
  
We thank you for your understanding and as always, are at your service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
{Captain’s Name} 
Norwegian Sky 


